
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2005 
 
 
Dr. Barbara A. Beno, Executive Director 
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges 
10 Commercial Boulevard, Suite 204 
Novato, CA 94949 
 
Dear Dr. Beno: 
 
In response to your letter dated June 25, 2004, I am pleased to present to you the Focused 
Midterm Accreditation Report from Palo Verde College. 
 
The report was reviewed and approved by the Palo Verde College Board of Trustees on 
February 8, 2005, certification of which is on page 1 of the document. 
 
You will find enclosed in this mailing three copies of the Focused Midterm Accreditation 
Report, plus an electronic version on disk. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact Brian Thiebaux, Accreditation Liaison 
Officer, 760-921-5501, or me, 760-921-5499. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Dr. James W. Hottois 
Superintendent/President 
 
 
 


